

Sandgate Primary School
Coolinge Lane, Folkestone, Kent, CT20 30U

enquiries@sandgate.kent.sch.uk

Tel: 01303 257280

Headteacher: Mr M Green

13th May 2019

Dear Parent/Carer

Your child will have brought home their own class photograph proof today. Photographs will also be on display in the school reception area.

Orders for your photographs can be made online at: www.sbsdigitalonline.co.uk. Online orders will be delivered to your home address.

However, if you wish to order via the school please return your envelope by **Thursday 23rd May 2019**. Please ensure you complete all details required on the order form and return it with payment envelope to the school office. Cheques should be made payable to SBS Ltd.

For orders received by 23rd May, photographs will be returned by the end of Term 6.

Please note late orders should be made online.

We hope you are pleased with the quality of these photographs.

Yours sincerely

Miss Rebeca Fuggle

PA to Headteacher and Admissions Secretary